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This is a fool hardy bill. It will only increase costs to business. 

The Unemployment Insurance system is NOT designed for this kind of work loss.  

It is designed for workers who lose their jobs not under their control! 

 

This will give strikers motivation to walk off the job!  

 

Please vote NO! 


